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Last Day of Spring Term 28th March 2024  
 
We will be open as usual on the last day of the spring term.  However, Peartree Spring 
Primary School finishes at 1:30pm.  With this in mind, you may collect your child early or 
choose to keep them at home in the afternoon if you are travelling for a holiday.  You may 
collect at the following times from your child’s usual collection area: 

11:30am, 12:30pm or 1:15pm 
Please remember to let the staff member on the gate know what time you will be collecting 
when you drop your child off – thank you  
 
Reporting Absences 
 
Please email s.smith@peartreeway.herts.sch.uk if your child is going to be absent from school. 
 
School Closures 
 
If we need to close the school in an emergency, we would email parents and place a post 
on our Facebook page.  If we had to close in extreme weather, it would be following a risk 
assessment of the school site and, as a number of key staff live outside of Stevenage, 
whether we were able to open with our usual stringent staff : child ratios. 
 
Contribution Envelopes 
 
Our half-termly contribution envelopes will be sent out soon.  This year, contributions will 
be used to support with the provision of snack, baking ingredients, a visit from a mobile 
farm (and cuddle corner), a gift from the Easter bunny and so much more.  All contributions 
are gratefully received, however BIG or small. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
 
Monday 15th April - Children return for the Summer Term 
Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday 
Monday 27th to 31st May - Half-Term 
Friday 19th July - FUN DAY 9am to 12 noon ONLY (children only to attend with an adult) 
 
Nursery Library Days 
 
Please remember . . . your child will need to bring their book bag in order to borrow a book  
 
Emma’s group Tuesday 
Jyoti’s group Wednesday 
Lauren’s group Thursday 
Sian’s group Friday 
 
 
 

Celebration Corner 

We are delighted to announce that Lauren has 

completed her L3 Early Years Educator 

Qualification, with Distinction.  Well done Lauren  
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